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Are you for real, trying to make living in Oregon even more expensive than it currently 

is?  Already we have more government workers per capita than almost any other 

state.  If you need more money, let some of them go.  Especially get rid of those who 

serve no real purpose to the taxpayers like DEI and equity directors.  We can't pay 

any more!!! 


